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Thursday 6th October 2022  

 

Year 2 Information 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

  

I am writing out with a further update re: Year 2. As you now know, Mr Adamson will be leaving us at 

the October half term break and I am pleased to inform you that we have appointed Mr Joseph Smith as 

his replacement. Mr Smith will be joining us from Monday 31st October 2022 and he will be the new 

Year 2 teacher remaining with us until the end of the school year.  

 

I am sure you will join me and all the staff in welcoming Mr Smith to the family of Saint Mary’s and I 

know he cannot wait to get started.  

 

If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to get in touch.   

 

Yours sincerely,   

 

  
 

Mr Paul Ackers 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 


